Council of Chairs Meeting Minutes
Thursday, October 2, 2008
8:30 AM, 245 POT

1) Interim Dean Harling introduced Vice President for Institutional Diversity J.J. Jackson to the Chairs.

2) The Chairs discussed their meeting with Provost Subbaswamy.

3) Interim Dean Harling discussed the Departmental Teaching Workshops proposals.  Departments will receive their approval notices within the week.  Upon reading the proposals it became apparent that there were similarities between what some departments proposed.  As a result Interim Dean Harling encouraged departments to invite colleagues from outside their departments to attend their workshop(s) when deemed applicable and feasible.  The College plans to circulate a list of workshop topics by department.
4) Associate Dean Schatzki reminded the Chairs about the FMER process and last year’s teaching evaluation pilot study.
5) Associate Dean Bachas updated the Chairs on the University’s Direct Appropriations policy.  
6) Associate Dean Schatzki asked Chairs to encourage those external P&T letter writers who have yet to submit their letters to do so.
